
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Toddler Town Daycare  
1501 W. Howard St.  
Evanston, IL 60602  

Phone: 847-475-1467      Fax: 847-475-5339 

Website: http://toddlertownevanston.com/ 
 

“Where Your Child 
ALWAYS Comes First.” 

REMINDERS: 

 Notify the daycare if your 

child is ill with a contagious 

illness immediately so that 

we can do our part at the 

daycare. 

 Update your contact numbers. 

 Wash your child’s hands 

upon arrival. 

 Parent-Teacher Conferences 

this month! 

 Tax Documents are in!!! You 

must see your child’s teacher 

and fill out your 2016 Food 

Forms before you can receive 

your Tax Documents. 

 

CLOSING DATES: 

 Monday, February 15: 

Presidents’ Day. 

 
 

 To know if we are closed 

due to the weather, please 

refer to this website: 

http://toddlertownchicago.

com/register-for-weather-

emergency-updates/ 
 

 

FEBRUARY 2016 

SHARKS: 5 YEAR OLDS: 

January was so much fun! We had a great time learning about the science 

behind winter and snow. Playing in and with the snow indoors/outdoors and 

painting snow was so much fun! We also learned about Martin Luther King Jr. 

and about his dream. Children promised to change the world  

for the better and were very enthusiastic to share their dreams  

for the future world. 

In February we will learn about Hibernation, All about me,  

Presidents’ Day and dental health. We will continue focusing  
on writing letters/numbers, addition and sounding out the  

letters. Children are enjoying when the teacher spells out  

their names while taking attendance.  

If the weather permits (hopefully) we will try to go out to play; parents, please 

send your child with a warm jacket, snow pants, gloves, hat and boots. Our 

children don’t want to miss the snow fun. 
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                 BUTTERFLIES: 4 YEAR OLDS: 

The month of January has already gone by and we  

are ready for February. Last month, we celebrated  

the New Year with a healthy start by discussing  

topics like healthy living & nutrition, body parts, and  

friendship (in honor of Martin Luther King Jr. Day). In the month of 

February, we will talk about opposites, Valentine’s Day, and teeth. Our 
final week will be used to review our lessons as well as letters ‘O’, ‘V’, 
and ‘P’. As the days approach Valentine’s Day, more information will 
be sent home regarding our Valentine’s Day party.  The weather has 
been frigid, so please remember to fill up your child’s cubby with warm 

clothes. Thanks for your cooperation! 

 

CHIPMUNKS: 3 YEAR OLDS 

 

Howdy All!  

The month of January was chock full of excitement 

and adventure. We practiced Racing, learned about 

Arctic Animals, Focused on Phonics, and became 

familiar with Geometric Shapes. WE also gave 

focus to the letters A, E, W & M, as well as the 

colors Red, Blue, Yellow, and Green. 

In February we will learn about Frogs, Swimming, 

One-to-one correspondence (aka How to Count), 

and Writing. We will give focus to the colors – 

Orange, White, Black, and Purple and the letters- Q, 

S, N, and B. 

As always parents are welcome to stop in for a visit! 

Come play and learn something new!  
 

 

 

BUMBLEBEES: 2 YEAR OLDS 
 

THE MONTH OF LOVE AND FRIENSHIP IS 

HERE! I’m very excited to talk to the children about 
family and friendship. Children will be learning about 

different ways of caring for our friends, family, pets 

and even things. Also, part of being a good friend is 

sharing and caring. Children will be encouraged to 

share when they play and to care when a friend is sad, 

hurt or in a jam. January was an amazing month for 

our little Bumblebees; they have shown so much 

improvement in just one month, which makes me 

excited! For that reason, I will continue working on all 

the shapes, especially HEART and colors. We will 

also be focusing on letters C and D and counting up to 

ten. I WOULD ALSO LIKE TO THANK ALL OF 

MY FAMILIES FOR BRINING IN A FAMILY 

PHOTO; OUR BOARD IS FINALLY COMPLETE!  

p.s. Friday, 02/12/16 will be our Friendship party!   

 


